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Learning
Hedgehogs: This week in maths the children have been learning all about place value and 

the value of 2 digit numbers.  They have made numbers using base 10, using 
10p and 1p coins, place value cards and also using an abacus.   They have used 
the resources to compare and order numbers and solve real life problems. 
In English the children have been using the story of Cinderella as the focus 

of their learning.  They retold the story, wrote questions using a question mark correctly, 
wrote a character profile of the princess and finished the week writing a detailed 
description to find the missing princess for the Prince. 
In topic and science lessons the children, they children have been learning about healthy 
food, making a party hat and learning about the different seasons. 

Squirrels: This week in Maths the children have been learning to use 
partitioning trees to help find different ways to make a number. They have 
been using base 10 and counting on in tens to help solve different problems 
using this.
In English, they have been discussing the events of Cinderella, creating a story map and 
retelling the story in lots of detail.
In topic, the children have been learning what makes a healthy plate.

A useful website to practise phonics is www.phonicsplay.co.uk. 
Some good websites to practise place value in maths is:
http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/starship/maths/games/place_the_penguin/big_sound/full.s
html and
http://www.ictgames.com/sharkNumbers/sharkNumbers_v5.html

Other information

For PE lessons earrings need to be removed for safety reasons.  If 
your child cannot remove their earrings independently, then please can 
they not wear earrings on PE days.  Also can children have all their 
clothes named so they can be returned safely back to their owners, 
also PE clothes.  PE is also inside and outside at the moment while the 
weather is good; and so can children have trainers for outside; and 

plimsolls for inside if they do not like having bare feet. 

Well done KS1 for all their amazing home learning this week and reading at home.  The 
children will be rewarded with extra house points for their efforts and will 
really benefit from the extra practise and support at home.  Thank you for your 
continued support.
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